
The Orchid School 

Baner, Pune 

Date: 20th June 2022          Circular No. TOS/FRO/CIR/FS/22-23/09 

 

Circular for Classes VIII to XII 

Subject: After School Atal Tinkering Lab session. 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Orchid School is restarting the after-school sessions in the Atal Tinkering Lab (ATL).  ATL 

functions on the concept of STEM majorly catering to Robotics. 

 

These optional sessions will be held for students from Class VIII to Class XII. During these sessions 

students will learn the concept of Coding and Robotics and will gradually move on to work on some 

projects.  

Considering the interest of students and the feasibility of time we have found that the time of 40 

minutes per week is not sufficient for students to learn and work on any project, hence we have 

offered the after-school sessions.  

• ATL after school sessions will be open for students of Classes VIII to XII. 

• It will be 1 hour 15 min session per week. 

• Sessions will be conducted after school from 3:15 pm to 4:30 pm every Wednesday.  

• These sessions are optional for students. 

• Those who want to enroll for these classes should fill up the google form latest by 23rd June 

2022.  

• Google Form Link - https://forms.gle/yAm8dU8PapLPQtrp8 

• The batch size will be maximum 30 students. 

• The seats will be allotted on first cum first basis. 

• The sessions will begin from 29th June 2022. 

• The after-school ATL sessions will be held till the month of December 2022. 

• There is no additional cost for these sessions. 

• Once the student enrolls for the same should attend the classes regularly. Irregular presence 

will lead to cancellation of enrolment for the sessions.  

• Please note that there will not be any transportation provided to students at the end of the 

class.  

• Parents must pick up their ward from the school at 4:30 p.m. every Wednesday. 

 

Atreyi Saha         Sangeeta Kapoor 

Vice Principal         Principal 
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